FCCC inFOREmation

Happy Valentines Day!!



EXCITING NEWS!!!

We are happy and proud to announce that we will have a new restaurant for everyone to enjoy this year. Jeff Batts, owner of Birdies will be opening our restaurant soon. Mr. Batts currently owns and operates Birdies at Rend Lake Golf Course. More details will be available as soon as possible. Look for those details in the March inFOREmation. If we have actual facts before then we will be posting on our website

(www.franklincountycc.com) or on Facebook

(Franklin County Country Club).

Pro Shop News

All existing 2016 summer apparel has been put on a 50% off clearance rack. Hurry in to take advantage of this special. (No additional discounts available.)

New 2017 golf shoes in stock!

2017 merchandise has been ordered and will begin arriving mid-March.

Some of our Board Members attended the PGA Show in Orlando in January. We are excited to be adding some new lines to our Pro Shop merchandise!

FCCC IMPROVEMENTS

The FCCC Board continues to make improvements:

The dining area remodel has begun and should be complete by the end of the month

Winter Hours

During February the pro shop will be open as weather permits.

The office will also be open on a limited schedule.

For emergencies call Sandy Rhoads at 618-218-3784 or Curt Lee at 618-923-0833.

2017 Banquet Room Reservations

The FCCC banquet room is available for class reunions, birthdays, showers, parties or any other special celebrations.

2017 bookings have begun.

Call 618-937-3020, ext 3 for details and to check availability.

CORPORATE MEMBERSHIPS

To qualify for a corporate membership, a company or business must have at least four individuals or families or a combination of both. The Corporate Membership includes all Club facilities.

Individual \$4000.00 Family \$5600.00

CORPORATE BUNDLES

A business can purchase various amounts of golf rounds. More information is available to www.franklincountycc.com

Email Addresses

We hope to reduce mailing fees by sending the newsletter electronically.
Please let Laura Schafer
(admassist.fccc@4siwi.com)
know if you would like to receive your newsletter via email.

2017 Membership

Membership billing began in January.

If you would like to change your payment options please call (618-937-3020, ext 3) or email changes to:

admassist.fccc@4siwi.com

The grounds crew has done a great job of getting the course ready for the 2017 season. Clearing of trees and bushes has made a significant difference.



To PETE and HIS CREW

Upcoming Social Events

The Social Committee is working on some great social events for 2017!! More details will follow!

Derby Party

May 6, 2017

Ladies get your hats out and gentlemen pull out your derby wear!

Memorial Day Barbeque

Friday, May 26, 2017

Memorial Day Scramble

Saturday. May 27, 2017

FCCC Staff

Sandy Rhoads, General Manager, 618-218-3784

Laura Schafer, Admin Assistant, 618-889-7541

Curt Lee, Pro Shop Manager, 618-923-0833

618-937-3020, ext 3